
 

 

 

Craig A. Holden  

Rates Analyst III, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-704-0308 

Craig.Holden@Libertyutilities.com 

 

November 18, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street., Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

Re:  Docket No. DG 22-057; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Keene Division 

Winter 2022-2023 Cost of Gas Compliance Tariff Correction 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On November 15, 2022, Liberty submitted a compliance tariff filing per Order No. 26,716 dated 

October 31, 2022, in Docket No. DG 22-057.  The current and superseding revision numbers were 

incorrect on page 88.  As a result, the summer cost of gas rates were not referenced correctly; 

therefore, please disregard the Company’s November 15, 2022, filing of tariff page 88 in its 

entirety. 

Included with this letter are the following corrected clean and redlined check sheets and tariff 

pages: 

• Thirty-third Revised Page 1 

• Thirty-first Revised Page 3 

• Nineteenth Revised Page 88 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Craig A. Holden 

Craig A. Holden 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 


